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To the Board of Selectmen, 
 
Please be informed that at their Monday, November 5 meeting the Natick Recreation 
and Parks Commission voted unanimously in favor of the following request for use of 
the Common.  The Commission is recommending the following to the Board of 
Selectmen: 
 
 • Reverend Michael MacEwen of St. Patrick Church has requested permission 

to display the Christmas Crèche on the Common from December 10, 2018 
through January 7, 2018. The Crèche will be placed on the Common the 
morning of December 10.  The Commission recommends no fee be charged, 
as solar powered LED lighting will be used. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks Department Office if you 
have any questions prior to your next meeting concerning this event. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Linda Pinault 
 
Linda Pinault, Recording Secretary 
Natick Recreation and Parks Commission 
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